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Renewing the Pledge of Allegiance  
 

 
 

Six years have paved the way to a successful future 

The anniversary of the pledge … commemorating growth and development. 

 

  On this occasion, we renew loyalty and obedience to the leader of the firmness and determination 

King Salman bin Abdul Aziz Al Saud, who led this blessed country with a financial and political power 

that has create a great position among the worldwide countries and has taken a leading position among 

major countries. May Allah grant him support and His Crown Prince HRH Prince Mohammed bin 

Salman . 

 

We have celebrated this great anniversary virtually during our daily classes. A short film about King 

Salman’s achievements was displayed, after that students have expressed their feelings and renewed 

their loyalty oath on the virtual wall that was created by the Activities Department. Students held a 

discussion, that was supervised by their teachers, to talk about the 2030 vision of our beloved country. 
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“OUR MISSION” 
 

Inspired by the principles of Islam, the 
mission of Dhahran Ahliyya Schools is to 

empower each student to be a 

compassionate, thinking, lifelong bi-lingual 

learner, who makes a positive difference 

locally and globally. 
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The 21st International College Fair 

 

Sponsored by the general director of education in the eastern province Dr. Naser Abdulaziz Alsha’lan, 

the 21st international college fair was launched virtually on Tuesday 11/11/2020 corresponding to 

25/3/1442. Dhahran Ahliyyah schools have hosted the event for the 21st time in a row, it was attended 

by a number of high school students presenting different schools within the region, many international 

and local colleges and universities have participated either from inside the country or outside. This 

event aimed to introduce high school students in the eastern province to the excellent colleges and 

universities and the available majors in addition to inform them about the requirements of admission 

and give them a brief overview on the college life as well as the tuition fees for each university . 
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DAS wins the international contest (Neom’s challenge 2020) 

We proudly announce that two teams from DAS have won the 2020 Neom Challenge 

First rank in the Energy Field 

First rank in the Education Field 

 

STEAM team was represented by two students: 

1. Ryan Wisam Alshamsi 

2. Osamah Badr Alja’fari 

AP CSS team was represented by 

1. Ahmad Mohammed AlRabiaáh 

2. Abdullah Ahmad Alsaeéd 

3. Abdullah Salah Alabdulhadi 

4. Ammar Rashid Qudwa’ei 

5. Muuyad Adnan Ismaiel 

Three teams have participated in the 2020 Neom Challenge in two subjects (STEAM, APCSA), the contest was divided into 6 

fields, each team would choose the field of choice among international teams competing from all around the world including 

USA, India and many other countries.  

All thanks and appreciation go to our students and their guardians a well as the third team that competed wonderfully. 

Participants: 

1. Abdelaziz Al Saud 

2. Ahmad Alabdulwahid  

3. Ahmad Aljihani 

Many Thanks to the coordinator, Mr. Ali Al-Eid, who also trained our students in a brief time prior to the contest. 

All thanks and gratitude go to Dr. Sally Al-Turki who shared with us the link and the Ad of the contest, so we were able to 

register before the registration period ends then we continued working together over the weekend. 

Congratulations! 
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Our Students Were Nominated for Aramco’s Oratory Contest  

Two students from Dhahran Ahliyyah schools have been nominated for the finals in Aramco’s Oratory Contest in 

English within the Safety track. 

 

 
 

Ammar Rashid Qudwa’I from the 11th Grade 

Adam Adel Sadiq from the 11th Grade 

 

Both were participating in the environmental field, on the level on the eastern province. We are greatly proud of their 

remarkable efforts and we congratulate their parents, teachers, the coordinator of their participation who is their 

English teacher Mr. Nathim Abdu, Mr Ahmed Al-Ahmed from the Department of Activities. Our gratitude and thanks 

go to Mr. Bryan Conyers and the Academic Section for supporting our students in the contest.  
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